
 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
TEZPUR UNIVERSITY 

Application for Ph.D. Programme for the Department of Education for the 

Session: 2020-21 

Notice:03.08.2020 

 
It is hereby informed to all the candidates who have applied and completed the application process 

for admission into Ph.D. programme of Department of Education, Tezpur University for Autumn 

Semester 2020 that: 
  
1. All Non-NET candidates have to send confirmation mail to elearningdedu@gmail.com. latest by 
7.08.2020 by 5:00PM. for appearing written entrance examination(online mode). 

2. A written examination will be held on 8th  of August, 2020 from 10.00 AM to 11.00 AM (MCQ 

Type only) through the Google Classroom Platform. The question paper will be uploaded on the 

Google Classroom Platform and also mailed to the e-mail ID of the candidate if required (as 

provided in the application form) from elearningdedu@gmail.com. 

 

3. Candidates having NET/JRF/SLET/MPhil (Education) need not to appear in the written 

entrance examination and may directly appear for Personal Interview (PI) which is scheduled to be 

held on 13.08.2020 & 14.08.2020.  

 

4. Only shortlisted candidates will be called for PI and will be intimated till 10.08.2020. 

 

5. In case of any queries, candidates can communicate to: elearningdedu@gmail.com and phone no: 

03712275650 during 10 AM to 5 PM on working days. 

 

 

 

Head, Department of Education 

Tezpur University 
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